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Outreach: Valencia Archaeology Day 
 
The East Central Regional Office in partnership with Valencia College hosted the 4th biannual 
Valencia Archaeology Day. Students participated in experimental archaeology focusing on 
hunting technology. University of Central Florida graduate student, Trace, provided a flint 
knapping demonstration, and students tried their hand at the atlatl.   

 

 
Trace speaking about stone tool technology to 2022 Valencia Archaeology students. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  



Assisting Local Government: Monitoring Sites at River Lakes Conservation Area with the 
St. Johns River Water Management District  
 
The East Central Regional Office monitored at risk sites after Hurricanes Ian and Nicole in the 
River Lakes Conservation Area with St. Johns River Water Management District staff. Seven 
archaeological sites were monitored showing signs of hog damage and flooding. One new site 
was identified, and subsequent FMSF number request was submitted.   

 
 


